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AL Meeting of the
Recreation Ground Market Working Party

Wednesday 24 January 2018 7pm

Apologies:- Councillor K Francis.
Present:- Councillors M Eager, R Barnes, A Manns.

Report of the Recreation Ground Working Party held on 28 March 2017.
Report was noted, no actions required.

Shelter: to make recommendations to Full Council.

No recommendation made, due to poor attendance.

Request to increase choice selection, with associated costs, 3 choices
provided were considered not suitable.

Correspondence.
Letter from Ms S. Richmond-Allen, re: Wheelchair Swing, was noted.
Suggested that Grant funding be explored to help with cost.

Any Other Business.

Request sent to ALL Councillors, to list their suggestions/ideas, for future
uses/equipment, they would like to add to the present facilities available,
IN WRITING, before the next Recreation Ground WP. This is so that a
sustainable 5 year plan can be formulated.

Meeting closed 7.30pm



